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AzMERIT Testing 

will be administered to 3
rd

 – 6
th

 grade students, 

April 14th – 16
th 

 

*Please be sure that your child gets a good night’s sleep every night 

& starts the day off with a good breakfast. 

 

*Students need to be on time every day for class.  Testing begins the 

first period of the day. Students may not go into the classroom if 

they arrive after testing begins.  They must wait until the next 

session starts, which would be approximately 1 ½ hours & must 

make up the portion of the test they missed next week.   

 

*If students are absent for a day of testing or for any complete 

section of the test, they will make it up the following week.   

 

*Please do not send your child to school ill, or if there is a possibility 

that they will become ill.  If they become ill during a test & need to 

leave, they will not be able to finish the test later or make up that 

test. 

 

*If a student is pulled out of class after testing has begun, they will 

not be allowed to make up the portion of any test they have started, 

but not completed.  If they do not complete any one section they will 

not get a score for that entire subject in the testing results.     

 

*If you need to take your child to a doctor, dental or other 

appointment the week of testing, please try to make the appointment 

for later in the afternoon or after school.   

 

From Tuesday, April 14 thru Thursday, April 16, we are asking that 

guests refrain from coming to have lunch with their students.   

Access to the building during testing week will be closed since 

students will be testing in the rooms adjacent to the cafeteria.  

Thank you! 

 

 

 
Happy Valley School “Family Fun Night” 

Date:  04/29/15 & 04/30/15 

Time:  4:00 PM – 8:30 PM 

Place:  Peter Piper Pizza in Arrowhead 

     7525 W Bell Rd 

        Peoria, AZ 85382 

 

Join us for a variety of games, contests and other 

activities!  We look forward to seeing your there! 
 

Important Calendar Events 

April 

               10 Parent Team Meeting at 3:15pm 

04/14-04/16 AzMERIT testing 

    24 Free Dress Day – Twin Day 

04/29-04/30 Family Fun Night at Peter Piper Pizza 

 

 

  

 

 

 

A Note from the Principal 
Parents, 

AzMERIT, Arizona’s new standardized test, will start at 

HVS on April 14th. The test will be administered to children 

in grades 3-6. Below is a link to 11 ways to help your child 

prepare for standardized testing. 

 

http://school.familyeducation.com/educational-

testing/teaching-methods/37499.html?page=1 

 

 

School Blog 
 

Don’t know what’s going on at HVS? Subscribe 

to the School Blog. You can find it on our 

website.  http://happyvalleyschool.org/ 
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